
Hello everyone 

Eid Mubarak to everyone who celebrated Eid this week!  It was 
so nice to hear all about the family gatherings that have been 
happening and for the children to share their excitement when they 
came back to school on Tuesday!  We will be continuing the 
celebrations tomorrow, when we hold our own Eid celebrations and 
Spring Fair during the afternoon from 1.30-3pm.  THE CHILDREN 
CAN COME TO SCHOOL IN THEIR OWN CLOTHES TOMORROW! 

We are looking forward to welcoming our #thorntonfamily through the main entrance gate 
on Thornton Road from 1.30pm to 3pm.  There will be an ice-cream van located on site by 
the main entrance, as well as a DJ in our middle playground, and lots of stalls selling food 
and drink, as well as many, many games to play to try and win a prize!  It promises to be a 
very memorable experience and one where we can all gather together to have lots of fun! 

Mrs Scott, our very own Senior Office Manager, has been busy putting together some 
really fantastic goodie baskets for children and adults to try and win!  Tickets are on 
sale from the reception desk and will be available on the day before the main prize draw 
from 2.30pm on Friday.  As Mrs Scott says, ‘you’ve got 
to be in it to win it!’ so please make sure don’t miss out 
on the opportunity to get your raffle tickets!  A large 
number of the goodie baskets to be raffled contain very 

expensive items donated by Tesco and Next, so a BIG thank you to Tesco and Next 
for their generous donations and their support of Thornton Primary School.  Thank 
you to Aspire People who have donated bags and bags of popcorn for our special popcorn stand. 

Thank you to the children in 4AA and 4SH and to the staff who accompanied them to Ward End Library this week.  
The children had a great time learning about the library and how to use it, as well as sharing a story 
during their visit.  We really appreciate out local library and the staff who work there—why not pop in 
when you get a free moment during the holidays? 

Mr Jones is excited to share Thornton Children’s Musical Word of the Month for April with you!  It 
is...timbre.  This means the type or quality of a sound e.g. metallic, breathy, plucked, bowed, muted. 

If you are a parent/carer of a child in Year 5, please remember you are warmly invited to the Year 5 
Easter Assembly next Thursday at 9am.  We would love to see as many of you as possible so we 
can share the children’s hard work and talents—we are confident you will have a great time! 

Next Friday, children who have achieved the Silver Attendance Award for the Spring Term will receive their 
reward!  The children will be presented with a special certificate and invited to an afternoon VIP movie 
experience complete with refreshments, including popcorn!  We are proud of their achievement and know they will 
have a great time.  Thank you for ensuring your child comes to school everyday and on time, we really value your 
support.  And finally, we break up for the Easter Holiday on Friday next week at the normal time of 3.30pm.  
This will be a normal school day.  All children need to return to school on Monday 28th April from 8.30am and 
by 8.45am at the latest.  Remember, punctuality is important! 

Have a great weekend everyone and enjoy the sunshine!    Cathy Grace, Headteacher 
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  PE TIMETABLE School Attendance  

 

Class Attendance  

Well Done to 3MJ, 3ST,4AA and 5ST for achieving our school 

attendance target of 97% and above for last week. 

 

 

 

Magic 15 Raising Attendance and Punctuality Project 

Well done to all the children who have completed the Magic 15 

Attendance and Punctuality initiative. Attendance celebration assembly 

will be held next week. Thank you to the parents and 

carers for working in partnership with us to help improve 

our school attendance.       

Our school attendance last week was 95.6% 

                                                     

Monday  7th April  

Year 3  

                                                         

Tuesday 8th April 

Swimming for 4SH and 4TW. 

      4SH MUST be in school 

for 8.25am  

                                           

Wednesday 9th April 

Year  4 

                                                       

Thursday 10th April 

Year  6 

Friday 11th April  

Year  5 

 Parent Pay   

As we are nearing the end of term could you please make sure that all 

balances are kept up to date. All meals must be paid for in advance or 

by the end of the week at the latest. Payments must be made on 

Parentpay. Thank you. 

Dinner money is £2.60 per day and £13 per week.                                                                                                           

Breakfast Club is £2.50 per day and £1.00 for any 

siblings.    

After school club is £4.00 per day and £2.00 for any siblings.                                                                                                

There is a late pickup charge (£4) for pupils picked up after 4pm.  

 

 

Monday 14th April until      

Friday 25th April 2025    

Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April 2025   

until Friday 23rd May 2025                                                                

Summer Term 1 

Thursday 1st May 2025                                                                                                                 

Teacher Training Day-

School closed for Pupils  

Monday 5th May 2025                     

Bank Holiday School 

closed                                                                                                          

Monday 26th May 2025 

until Friday 30th May 2025 

Half-Term holidays                                   

Monday 2nd June 2025               

Summer Term 2 Starts   

Monday 30th June 2025               

Teacher Training Day-

School closed for Pupils  

Friday 18th July 2025    

Last day before start of 

summer holidays 

 

Dinosaur Day Menu   

Miquil, our school        

caterer, will be hosting a     

special Dinosaur day 

Menu on Tuesday 8th 

April for all the pupils 

that have a school meal. 

If your child usually 

brings a packed lunch to 

school and would like a 

special dinosaur day 

school lunch, please call 

the school office to book 

the meal. The cost is 

£2.60 per meal and will 

need to be paid using 

ParentPay our online 

payment system. 


